NEWSLETTTENR
24th September 2021

Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte,
Nin hao, Salve, Konnichiwa, Guten Tag, OI3,
Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Kia ora
koutou, Greetings everyone,

Thanks everyone for another great term. We
recently celbrated te wiki o te reo Maori, Thank
you to Wai Muunu who ran a range of activities
throughout the week to promote te reo. Te
reo is something we value dearly at Kerikeri
Primary school. Maori is an official language
of New Zealand and every class in our school
acknowledges this. Te Whakatupuranga (our
Maori bilingual unit) even more so, where there
is 30-50% in te reo Maori. Kia kaha te reo Maori.

This week our PTA had to make a call about the
upcoming Monster Mash event. They made the
tough decision to cancel the event this year due to
the uncertainty of Alert Levels. On another note, |
know we would love to have more parents join our
PTA. If you are interested in joining, we meet 1-2
times each term and work on fundraising events
for our school. Drinks and nibbles are a must at
the meetings and it is also a great way to meet

other parents. If you are interested, please email
the PTA: pta@kkps.school.nz and they will inform
you of the next meeting date.

Enjoy the upcoming break with your family, fingers
crossed we will be at Alert Level 1 soon! The
office will be open on the 15th of October between
9am and 3pm for enquiries and new enrolments.

Nga mihi
Dr Sarah Brown

Having a good time together is the
essence of lovingness and the best
means of increasing it.
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Rebecca
Maori Language Moment 2021

Room 16 Kerikeri Primary School.
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Out of Zone enrolments 2022

KKPS has a Ministry of Education approved Enrolment
Policy. The Board of Trustees will advertise any spaces
for out of zone enrolments throughout the year.

The Board of Trustees wishes to advise that they
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Board of Trustees meeting
5.30pm 29th September

School Holidays

envisage 10 places for Year 1 students, 5 places for 2nd October
Year 2 students, 5 places for Year 3 students, 10 places
for Year 4 students, and 10 places for Year 5 students
are likely to be available for out-of zone students in term
1 next year. The last day for out-of-zone applications
will be Wednesday 29th September 2021. Ballot Date if
required will be Wednesday 20th October 2021.

Please visit our website for more information and
application forms https://www.kerikeriprimary.school.
nz/oozenrolments/ There will be more places for other
terms which will be advertised next year.

Teacher Only Day
22nd November

PER TICKET

ncludes 4 games of Bingo,
nibbles and entry into the
spot prize draw

CASH & PRIZES T0 BE WON

Raffle and Silent Auction
Great bar prices

:llll;]sllessl with the most After much consideration and discussion the PTA has made the
es:

. difficult decision to cancel this year’s Monster Mash.
Grab your friends and get
aticket—this is a night
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natis kemissad] The current covid levels and restrictions means that it is very hard to

plan a large scale event such as Monster Mash.
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Do you or your friends have
a talent you'd like to share?
This is your opportunity to shine! ,
We're looking for singers, dancers, musicians, %

. magicians, comedians ... T -
- - at Use your imagination. B.a o "5
¢ Heats will be held at Lunchtim’s ‘= @  §
. . inTerm 4 Weeks 2 & 3 \7 n 7 \¢

Our Finals venue is to be confirmed.
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KKPS KORU school follows a framework called
Positive Behaviours for Learning, which is a New
Zealand Ministry of Education initiative, based
on the PBIS framework founded in the USA. It
advocates that by teaching, and rewarding
behaviours that we want, we can help shape
Positive Behaviour for Learning.
The process starts
by us teaching our
g tamariki how we
would like them
4 to behave. What
does it look like?
What does it sound
like? What does
it feel like? Once
the children have
been taught the
behaviours we
expect we reward
them in a number of
ways.

We are all committed to providing positive
feedback to our Tamariki. You may have seen
this poster in classrooms. This reminds us that
we need to give 4 positive comments, for every
negative given. You may hear our teachers say ‘I
really like the way you are keeping your hands and
feet to yourself”, or “Thank you for keeping your
sparkly eyes on me- you are being respectful”.
Our praise needs to be specific to the things we
want to see and not just ‘good job'.

Koru slips are given. These are a positive
affrmation of a child showing us KORU

kios at KKPS?

behaviours. Again, we aim to be really specific
with the explanations. Your child may receive a
KORU slip as an acknowledgement of their KORU
behaviour e.g. for showing respect in assembly.
These slips are very important and the children
really like to receive them. The message they get
verbally is as important as the slip itself. KORU
slips are then put into boxes and each week
Mrs Brown draws names out for Prizes from her
prize box. Prizes are small toys, accessories or
activities e.g 15 minutes of free time with a buddy.

Classes may also have their own reward systems
using Class Dojo, certificates, stickers,.

flags, golden time e.t.c. These rewards
promote KORU behaviours too.

At fortnightly team assemblies,
certificates are also given highlighting
different children’s achievements in
relation to the KORU values. These are well
received. The tamariki enjoy being recognised for
their learning and behaviours by their peers. This
is a time of real celebration.

Taku Hikoi provides a record of achievements
in relation to the KORU values. Taku Hikoi is
reviewed at regular intervals and children are
awarded a number of different digital badges.

At graduation, celebrating achievements KKPS
in year 6, tamariki are recognised for a variety of
achievements. There are awards within classes,
and across the year 6 cohort. The Principal’s
Award, Award for Services to the School, awards
for achievement in arts, maths and literacy, are
also given to acknowledge achievements.

The awards, the accolades, the celebrations are
wonderful, the certificates, the stickers and the
slips are great but the goal is, for all our children
to have success, because they have Positive
Behaviours for Learning. They are KORU kids
and they know how to learn today and forever.



It’s great to see so many families celebrating the
KORU values at home. Click on the buttons below
to download a koru reward chart or KORU Kids at
Home slips. Just send them into school and they can
go in the KORU slip boxes in the admin area.

%, KORU Kios
O\ athome

KORU values of the fortnight

Office and Sick Bay

Keep Strong
Kia Kaha

Owning our learning

To Matou Akoranga

e Use confident and clear

e Be patient communication

R

Respectful & Responsible
Whakaute me te Haepapa
e Quiet moving

e (Quiet voices
e Use manners

U

Understanding & Accepting

Mdaramatanga me te Tautoko

e Be supportive
e Becaring
e Be patient
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Please note these prices
are for online orders only.

Order before 4pm Sunday 7th November

Order online at www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/shop

Turning your Child's Pictures into
unique products! e

Calendars . ®

High quality laminated A4 print of
your Child’s Artwork or Photo.

Wire bound fo a 12-Month tear off
calendar. Includes public holidays
& school terms.

Display your Child’s Artwork or
Photo on a pack of 8 cards.
Arfist's name and age are printed
on the reverse of Art products.
Includes envelopes.

Diaries

Hard cover print of your Child’s
Artwork or Photo.

A5 size (148 x 210mm). Wire bound.
Arfist's name and age printed on
the inside cover. Includes week
view and year planner.

Mouse Mats

Your child’s Artwork or Photo print,
heated on to a high quality
neoprene mouse mat.

Front cover features your child's
Artwork or Photo. Wire Bound with
50 x AS sized pages of blank art
paper. Protected with plastic
covers front and back. ‘



http://www.kerikeriprimary.school.nz/shop
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12PSCHz1i6ZNB24gI6V7mghbFq263t-xk/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12MGf0vrMaTTKiiiJz3zaTQfuSiso7qZZ/view?usp=sharing

AKS CREATED A SHARK USING A
2OLL
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EABNING BOME HOCKEY SKILL3 CEADING WITe YEAR 2
DURING A PE LESSON STUDENTS



Use!

TF Yol WANT TO KNow HOow TO MAKE
YOUR OWN WRAP, ASK ROOM 19/




A beeswax wrap is an environmentally friendly alternative to using glad
wrap. It can be used for wrapping lunches, leftovers and snacks. The wrap
can be used again and again, reducing rubbish! Use the warmth of your hands
to mould the wrap around your food.

Care instructions

1. When your Honey-wrap needs a clean always use cold water and mild soap
2. Eitherdryonadishrack or use a tea-towel to pat dry off.
3. Your wrap doesn’tlike heat so don’t use in the microwave or dishwasher

D S Wi

If your honey wraps starts cracking then you can fix
it by re-melting the wax. Simply place between two sheets of baking paper and
iron it until the wax has re-melted on the cloth. Beeswax can be quite messy
and sticky so make sure you do use baking paper.

Plastic kills nga tamariki a Tangaroa and threatens our
health and the health of PapatOdanuku
me ana tamariki.

LET’S TRY AND REDUCE THE AMOUNT OF
PLASTIC IN OUR LUNCHBOXES!




On Friday our we CAN
do it Mufti day collected 2 -
500 cans for the Kerikeri
Foodbank and  $281.
Ka Rawe!! Thanks
to everyone for your?®
generosity, it will make &2
such a difference in our %
community. Thanks also
to the school leaders for
coordinating the day. Nga
Mihi, Mrs Murphy.

Koru Kids, Hannah Wade ,Grace
Steenkamp, Tara Perry Room 23
and Grace Oakley - Spake.
Putting all the sand back in the
sand pit.

Northern Community Family
Service
click here

Learn to Sail
click here

here

RIVERVIEW OSCAR SPRING
HOLIDAY PROGRAMME click

Free Kids only holiday surf
programme 11yr - 18yr olds
click here

Contact: Tina Schonweiss

Email: info@getactivenz.co.nz

Phone: 02102446969

Address: 39 Hone Heke Road, Kerikeri

What to bring every day:

KERIKIDZ

October 2021
Holiday Programme
Kerikeri Primary School

Shoes, change of clothes,
jacket, drink bottle, morning
tea/lunch/ afternoon tea

Mon 4 October

Who can attend:
Children aged 5-13yrs

Minute to Win it

Start the week with our 60
second challenges that will test
your physical strength, speed,
oncentration and team building|

Programme Costs:

FULL DAY: $45
(8am-4pm)

SCHOOL DAY: $35
(9am-3pm)

Our Holiday Programme
gives your child/ren
opportunities to have
fun in a safe, supportive
and encouraging
environment.
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Wheels Day
Bring your wheels and helmets
and enjoy the day exploring the
wheel world and take partin
our fingerboard competition.

Tues 5 October

Are you ready for a Lego-tastic
day? Create your own Lego
games and make your own little
movie.

Tues 12 October || Wed 13 October | Thurs 14 October
! 24 v <t O
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Nerf Ninjas

A crazy day of Nerf battles, Ninja
challenges and try to find your
way through the Ninja maze.

Wed 6 October | Thurs 7 October Fri 8 October
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Circus Fun

Come and Jump, flip, juggle
and balance at our Kerikidz
Club Circus with our own
Magic Circus show.

Fri 15 October

Chill & Relax
Let's have some fun and enjoy
a great water day with a water
fight and some craft activities.

Ultimate Dodgeball

Dodge, duck and dive your
way through our ultimate
Dodgeball tournament and
play our favourite games.

Scientists
A day filled with exciting and
hands on Science experiments,
coding and more.

Sports Mania
Take part in our Multi-Sport
games, learn new skills and join
our Sports Trivia.

Europe
Explore Europe's countries
and traditions with our

fun-filled activities.

BOOK NOW BY SENDING US AN EMAIL TO info@getactivenz.co.nz

GET ACTIVE NZ

"GETMOVING - GET HEALTHY - GET FIT

GET ACTIVE NZ

"GETMOVING - GET HEALTHY - GET FIT

events for 2021. This is a great opportunity for families, businesses, community groups, educdh
performers and cultural groups and we welcome involvement from anyone who is interested.

Christmas Parade Extravaganza

click here for more information
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